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Dear Sir/Madam
Being one of the thousands of people who strongly object to this proposed routing of the dreaded A303, I am
advised that I may email you with my objections(not for the first time)
It’s such a calamitous thing to do to such an ancient WHSite…. And think of the money and think creatively of
an alternative
Yours sincerely Jayne Cooper MRCP




